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SEPTEMBER 20, 1974

Office of the White House Press Secretary

NOTICE TO THE PRESS

At the invitation of President Park Chung Hee, President
Gerald R. Ford will make a visit to the Republic of Korea. He
will arrive in Seoul on the morning of November 22 and will
depart on the morning of November 23.
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